
  

August 20, 2019 

Congressman Espaillat Leads Bipartisan Group Urging American 
Airlines to Preserve Jobs 

 
NEW YORK, NY – Today, Representative Adriano Espaillat (NY-13) led 26 of his colleagues 
from downstate New York and northern New Jersey in sending a letter to top leadership at 
American Airlines and unions representing their workforce urging them to maintain jobs in the 
greater New York metropolitan region. 
 
As members of Congress representing the communities in the New York metropolitan area, we 
are committed to ensuring that our constituents continue to have opportunities to earn a living 
and raise their families in dignity and security. We hope that your organizations work together in 
good faith to come to an agreement that continues to grow American’s workforce in the U.S. 
 
The full text of the letter can be found here. 
 
Please Post on All TWU- IAM Bulletin Boards 

https://espaillat.house.gov/sites/espaillat.house.gov/files/Rep-Espaillat-led-letter-to-American-Airlines-TWU-IAM-regarding-outsourcing-repair-jobs_08-16-19.pdf
http://www.usaamerger.com/

